
Important Announcement Regarding 

Business Restructuring 

Dear [Supplier's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about some significant 

changes that will be taking place within our organization. 

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve our efficiency and adapt to the shifting market 

landscape, [Your Company Name] has decided to restructure our business operations. This 

decision has been made after careful consideration to better serve our customers and to enhance 

our partnerships. 

What This Means for You: 

• There will be changes to our procurement processes. 

• We will be streamlining our supplier base to focus on a select group of strategic partners. 

• New points of contact will be established to help facilitate communication. 

We value our relationship with you and want to assure you that we remain committed to working 

together. We believe these changes will create a stronger foundation for our partnership moving 

forward. 

Please feel free to reach out to us at [Your Contact Information] if you have any questions or 

concerns regarding this transition. We appreciate your understanding and support during this 

time of change. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Your Phone Number]  

[Your Email Address] 


